
 

 

 

 

Carbondale Area School District is hosting a  
Summer Job Fair  

for all students in 10th, 11th, and 12th grades. 
 
 Students will have the opportunity to speak with local businesses 
about summer job opportunities and potential long-term employment.   
 
Seniors will proceed to the High School Gymnasium following graduation 
practice.   
 
Juniors will proceed to the High School Gymnasium at 12:00. 
 
Sophomores will proceed to the High School Gymnasium at 12:45. 
 
10th and 11th grade students in Hybrid Group A, as well as students who 
are fully virtual, are encouraged to attend the Job Fair with their 
respective grade levels. 
 
Please dress in proper attire (uniforms are appropriate).  

Summer Job Fair 
June 10, 2021 

11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
 


